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STATE of ALASKA DEPARTMENT of TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES

For more information, call DOT at 451-2797 or visit AlaskaNavigator.org. 

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or 
disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint 
go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.
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COLLEGE ROAD 
RIGHT TURN LANES
The Alaska Department of Transportation, in partnership with Paving 
Products, Inc., is working to install new right turn lanes on College 
Road. Upon project completion, there will be a new right turn lane for 
westbound traffic at the College Road/Old Steese Highway intersection, 
and a new right turn lane added (creating two right turn lanes) for 
eastbound traffic at the College Road/Steese Highway intersection. 
We will do our best to keep you informed as work progresses and 
appreciate your patience and cooperation during construction. This 
project is expected to be complete by October 2016.

Planned Project Details:

• �A PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE will be held on Tuesday, May 24 at 
the Farthest North Girl Scout Council building (431 Old Steese 
Hwy #100) from 4:00pm to 5:00pm. During this time, project 
teams will be available to review the scope of work and provide 
information about this project. 

•� �Work is expected to start Tuesday, May 31. At this time, be alert 
to a ROAD CLOSURE on College Road between the Old Steese 
and Steese Highways, through approximately Sunday, July 31. 
Follow construction signs for DETOUR routes along the Steese 
Highway to the Johansen Expressway (northbound), and along the 
Steese Highway to 3rd Street (southbound).

•� Expect night work, with DETOURS and LANE CLOSURES.

• �If you would like to receive email updates about this 
and other Fairbanks/North Pole projects, please email 
FairbanksConstruction@alaskanavigator.org.


